
Meeting of the Wesley Lake Commission!
Tuesday, March 17, 2015!!
Meeting Facilitator:   Sharon Davis!!
Roll Call!
Peter Avakian!
Sharon Davis!
Susan Henderson!
Jim Henry!
Mark Balzarano!
Beth Miller!
Gail Rosewater!
Joe Woerner!
Paul Brown!!
The meeting was called to order by Sharon Davis. The motion to accept the minutes of the last 
meeting was made by Sue Henderson and seconded by Joe Woerner. Gail Rosewater will send 
the minutes to Ms Roberta Grace to be published on the Township website.!
 !
Report!!
Peter Avakian summarized the work activities which have been completed for Wesley Lake. He 
mentioned that the team will be looking out for any weed growth.!!
Jim Henry gave the treasury report as the end of February 2015. There was no change and the 
balance remains $11,494.97. The treasury report was accepted with a motion from Sue 
Henderson and seconded by Mark Balzarano.!!
Old Business!!
Jim Henry, Peter Avakian, and Sue Henderson discussed the purchase and installation of 
aerators for Wesley Lake. Estimates cost for two units were $8065 and Friends of Wesley Lake 
has expressed interest in purchasing one of the unit. Mark Balzarano talked about the cost of 
the aerator’s panels that would be required for each unit.!!
Peter Avakian and Joe Woerner discussed the Rehabilitation Plan for Wesley Lake. They talked 
about the possibilities of having shovel ready projects that will benefit the continued 
development of the Lake.!!
Jim Henry talked about the revised ByLaws for the Wesley Lake commission. He wants the 
revised BYLaws to address the impact the water shed has on the lake. !!!



!!
New Business!!
Peter Avakian recommends that the Commission initiates the appropriate procedures to secure 
an award from the NJ Chapter of American Concrete Institute for the improvement at Wesley 
lake. Jim Henry hopes that grants will be made available upon the reception of this award.!!!
Public Portion!!
The public portion of the meeting was opened by motion from Sue Henderson and seconded by 
Jim Henry.!!
Friends of Wesley Lake plans to have heir next Volunteer Day on April 24, 2015 to clean up the 
lake. They would like to plant 6 trees on the Asbury Park side of the lake. They were told that 
Commission has already approve the tree planting activity. Mindi Arcoleo should be contacted 
for further information. In addition, a motion to approve the Friends of Wesley Lake to plant the 
trees was presented by Jim Henry and seconded by Sue Henderson.!!
Mark Balzarano, Peter Avakian, and Joe Woerner discussed the condition of the sidewalk with 
the one of the residents. The Commission agreed that some action is needed to address this 
issue.!!
Jennifer from the Beer Garden presented several concerns to the commission. !!
The meeting was adjourned by motion from Mark Balzarano and seconded by Sue Henderson.!!!!
The next Wesley Lake meeting is schedule for April 21, 2015.!!


